Dear Parents,

I am delighted to introduce myself as the
new lower school assistant principal of
Michael E. DeBakey High School for
Health Professions-Qatar. | hope that this
message finds you well and you had an
enjoyable start to the academic year. | can
assure you that I share in the school’s
commitment to caring for your children
each and every day while providing them a
world-class learning environment.

My professional background is education
and leadership. | come to DeBakey with 14
years of experience as a teacher and
curriculum coordinator. Prior to arriving in
Doha, | taught for 9 years in a suburban area
near Boston, Massachusetts in the United
States. During my time in Qatar, | have
served as a lead teacher and a curriculum
coordinator. This will be the start of my
fifth year in Qatar. | look forward to using
these collective experiences as your new
lower school assistant principal.

During my first weeks at DeBakey, | plan to
work closely with Ms. Farah Sleem, Ms.
Nessrein, and the rest of the senior
leadership council to ensure a smooth
transition. During this time, I will learn
more about our school, community, and the
unique needs of our students and staff. | am
committed to embracing the positive
traditions and practices that are already in
place at Michael E Debakey High School
for Health Professions-Qatar while working
diligently to ensure success for the future. |
believe all children should receive an
exceptional education in an environment
that is safe and conducive to learning.
Together, we can help our children excel
and provide them with an education that is
exemplary.

I am honoured and humbled to serve as the
new lower school assistant principal for
Michael E. DeBakey High School for
Health Professions-Qatar and look forward
to meeting our children, teachers, parents,
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and community members. My door is
always open to you, and I sincerely
welcome your input and support. Please feel
free to contact me via email or call to make
an appointment to speak with me to discuss
any ideas you feel will make this the best
year! | am excited about all we will
accomplish together for our children and
look forward to celebrating our successes
throughout the school year.

Contact me at: 44999853 or by email:
jbanks@debakeyatgatar.org

Sincerely,

Jaimee Banks
Lower School Assistant Principal
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